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One of the highlights of the school year for Preps 

is the Circus days.  Once again the preps were 

excited to dress up in various circus characters 

(and the teachers too!) 

 

Curriculum Day  

Next Wednesday August 31
st
 is our last 

Curriculum day for 2016.   There will be no 

classes at school on this day.  Staff will be 

working on our Whole School Review in the 

morning and School Wide Positive Behaviour 

Support in the afternoon.   Every 3-4 years the 

Department of Education require every school to 

complete a Whole School Review.  This requires 

measuring our school against set standards and 

looking at what we are doing well and where we 

need to improve.   I also have involved students 

and community in the process.  I would like to 

host another Community Conversation before the 

end of term to find out what you think of our 

school. 

 

Family Maths Night 

Next Monday August 29
th
 is our Family Maths 

Night for families in Years 3-6.  Come and take 

part in activities around maths.  You can see 

activities that your children do during class time 

and get some simple ideas of how you can help 

with maths at home.  There is no cost for the 

event.  It starts at 3:45 until about 5:30pm.  We 

ask that parents attend with their children. 
 

2017 Enrolments 

Thank you to all the families who have enrolled 

new children for 2017.   I know there are still a 

number of families who have not enrolled their 

prep child for 2017.  Please collect an enrolment 

form from the office to complete.  We have 

experienced a number of enrolments for this term 

as well as 2017 which is encouraging.  We will 

begin planning staffing and grades for 2017 very 

soon. 

 

We are doing some research as to who reads the 

newsletter.  We are offering a small prize to 

children or adults who can quote the secret phrase 

to Mrs Wright or myself.  The secret phrase is 

ñTogether Working on Pathways to Successò.  

 

 

Have a great week everyone, 

 

 

Leon Bell 

Principal 

 

ñDonôt let yesterday use up too much of today.ò- 

Will Rogers 
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A reminder to everyone that Breakfast Club is 

continuing to run in 2016. Breakfast Club runs 

between 8am-8.30am in the Multi-purpose 

room where students are able to receive a 

FREE breakfast. Breakfast is the most 

important meal of the day, so make sure your 

children have always had breakfast before the 

come to school or send them to breakfast club! 

 

 

 

 

Cup of Life 

 
 

This weekôs CUP OF LIFE winner isé.. 

 

Room 5! Well done to ALL STUDENTS from 

Room 5 who have won for the first time in Term 

3. 

 

Keep up the good work everyone and remind your 

friends and family the importance of attending 

school every day. 

 

 

Remember, Everyday countsé   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance   

 

Regular school attendance, where your children 

come to school on time every day, is what they 

need in order to be successful. Please have a look 

at the information attached in relation to 

attendance! 

 

http://www.growingupinaustralia.gov.au/pubs/asr/

2012/asr2012e.html 

 

 

Hi Everyone,  

 

 

I have been at Thomastown West Primary 

School for four years this month and I still 

remember my very first day.  A couple of grade 

5/6 students saw me wondering around the 

school grounds and asked who I was.  I told 

them who I was and that I would be part of the 

Student Well-being team.  They smiled and said, 

óWELCOME TO OUR SCHOOLô!  Later that 

day a grade 6 student ran ahead of me to open 

the office door for me.  I later learned that this 

student often had behavioural issues, but he was 

special in my eyes because of the RESPECT he 

showed me.  When I thanked him, he said, 

óyouôre welcomeô.   

This week Aaron in room 19 opened a door 

several times for me ï Diane, you should be 

proud of the young ógentlemanô you are raising! 

Prep                Room 2 Whole Grade Grade 3/4      Room 16 Sarah 

Prep                Room 3 Whole Grade Grade 3/4      Room 17 Fahad 

Grade 1          Room 4 Glen and Mariam Grade 3/4      Room 18 Abdul 

Grade 1          Room 6 Leon and Harmony Grade 3/4      Room 19 Seamus and Destiny 

  Grade 3/4      Room 20 Aysle 

Grade 2          Room 1 Jye Grade 5/6      Room   9 Sofia 

Grade 2          Room 5 Michael Grade 5/6      Room 10 Zamira 

  Grade 5/6      Room 11 Younes 

Music Award Sude Grade 5/6      Room 12 Mamele 

http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&frm=1&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAcQjRw&url=http://www.daystar.org.au/breakfast_club.php&ei=OzLIVNnNKYTZmgXdg4DwDA&bvm=bv.84607526,d.dGc&psig=AFQjCNFaCURgFkRrXYBeW7yubXZHivA8YA&ust=1422492210677233


RESPECT is one of our school values 

ï staff respecting students and students respecting 

staff and each other. 

A perfectly mannered child (or adult for that 

matter) is probably a mythical creature. It's human 

to make mistakes while interacting with others, 

and it's important to use those times as teachable 

moments for children. 

Raising caring kids who are well-mannered can be 

a challenging task, but there are a few basics that 

can help. 

1. Please and thank you. They are, of 

course, the most basic of common courtesies and 

while it can be mind-numbingly tedious to keep 

on reminding our children to say the words, there 

are big benefits. ñPlease and thank you should be 

used like punctuation,ò says Anna Musson, 

Director of The Good Manners Company. ñMost 

sentences require these at the beginning or end - 

and the best way to learn this is by hearing it and 

requesting it from you!ò 

 

2. Saying ñexcuse meò before entering an adult 

conversation. Kids live in the moment Learning 

to wait before interrupting is crucial; it gives kids 

a moment to consider whether they really do need 

to interrupt at all!  

 

3. A ñno loud voices insideò rule. Kids 

absolutely need to shout; they need to exercise 

their lungs. And besides, shouting can be fun! But 

thereôs a time and place for everything and while 

beaches, backyards, sports ovals and parks can be 

great places to roar, the inside of any type of 

building is not a place for loud voices. Not only 

will this rule help make your child more readily 

welcomed in the homes of their friends (and their 

classroom), it will give you a much calmer living 

and school environment! 

 

4. Speaking properly. While parents almost 

always understand what their own kids are trying 

to say, itôs not always as easy for others. Speaking 

properly and using appropriate words, is an 

essential skill.  

5. Gentle hands and sharing. Sharing does not 

come naturally but it can be taught. Likewise 

while rough and tumble, wrestling, running, 

jumping, climbing and kicking balls are all 

fantastic energy-burning activities, physical 

retaliation as a result of anger is not on. Itôs about 

learning that how we treat other people, is 

important and it helps to make them better friends. 

 

6. Peopleôs belongings are precious. We should 

teach our children to respect their own belongings 

and those of others. 

 

Playgroup ï   FREE TO EVERYONE ï 

Thursdays, 10 am  & Fridays at 9 am in the 

HUB at the school  The children enjoy free play, 

story and music time.  PLEASE COME  

NEW PLAYGROUP ï A new playgroup has 

begun in the Thomastown Library on Mondays, 10 

am ï 12 pm.  All welcome. 

Playgroup is a great way to help children to 

develop socially!! 

 
 

\\  If I can help you and your family in 

anyway, please contact the office. 

Robyn Mulholland 
 

Playgroup ï   FREE TO EVERYONE ï 

Thursdays, 10 am  & Fridays at 9 am in the 

HUB at the school  The children enjoy free play, 

story and music time.  PLEASE COME  

Playgroup is a great way to help children to 

develop socially!! 

 

http://www.brighthorizons.com/family-resources/e-family-news/2011-raising-caring-and-giving-children/
http://www.goodmanners.com.au/


 
 

\\  If I can help you and your family in 

anyway, please contact the office. 

Robyn Mulholland (Student Wellbeing Team)  
  

   

 

   



 

 



 

 



 

 

Musical friends 



 
Finally our coffee cart is open for business! 
Join us on Monday August 29th 10am - 2pm.   
We'll have opening day specials with locally roasted coffee from Coffee Mio. 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
We are excited to return to the library for our  monthly market.  
Saturday September 3rd, 10am - 1pm 
INDOORS at the newly renovated Thomastown Library.  
We'll have local market stalls, 
our Thomastown Coffee Cart,  
 
FREE crafts and activities and a visit from PEPPA PIG!  
Just in time for �)�D�W�K�H�U�¶�V���'�D�\.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


